
 

No. 448 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Vowles to the Minister for Lands and Planning: 
 

 
Payment to Latitude Travel 

 
 
Following on from the approval for payment of an invoice dated 28 August 2013 

from Latitude Travel in the amount of $21,038: 

 

(a) On what date was the payment made? 

(b) What was the method of payment? 

(c) Who requested processing of this urgent payment on behalf of Latitude 

Travel? 

 
____________________ 

 
ANSWER 
 
(a) The payment to Latitude Travel for overseas flights undertaken by 

Planning Commissioner Gary Nairn was made on 6 September 2013. 
 
(b) Payment was made via bank transfer through the NT Government 

Electronic Invoice Management System. 
 
(c) The invoice was raised by Latitude Travel on 28 August and sent to the 

Department of Lands, Planning and Environment for immediate payment. 
As the invoice was for overseas travel the invoice was referred to the 
Chief Executive Officer for approval to pay. Approval was provided on 3 
September and subsequently paid on 6 September. 


